THE HILLS AKTION CLUB
NEWSLETTER
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Information available on www.adelaidehillskiwanis.org.au

Our next HILLS AKTION Club Meeting is our Fun Bingo Night
on Tuesday the 3rd of June at 7pm to 8.20pm
at the Community Centre, Dumas Street Mount Barker.
Parents and Carers are welcome to join in and help out.
Remember your $2.00 for supper

Pictured Last years Fun Bingo Night meeting.
With support from Parents/Carers and Kiwanis Members
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We will be celebrating Our Hills Aktion Club’s 32nd Birthday and Handover
on Sunday the 6th of July. 12noon for a 12.30pm start

It is a Luncheon event at Auchendarroch, Dumas Street, Mount Barker.
~ Meal cost - Alternate Main Course & Sweets about $45 pp (to be confirmed).
Please invite your parents or Carers to this special Luncheon.
You MUST BOOK your seats for the Lunch by Thursday the 27th of June
Please let Ashleigh know how many are going to attend:

There will be NO Tuesday night meeting in July.
The next Aktion Club Meeting after the Handover is on Tuesday the 5th of Auqust

Congratulations to our incoming Aktion Club Officers:

I
I Club President, Barton Gawen: Vice President, Scott Hart: :
I Secretary, Jeremy Tarca: Treasurer, Anne Golding: I
I
|
I
I

1Club Directors: Community Services, Steven Holt:
I Fundraising, Josh Tarca: Social Activities, Michael Anderson:

I Meetings Officers:
Bill Curnow: Trevor Glazbrook: Charmaine Mason: Simon Murphy:

FUNDRAISING:
We are still collecting cans and bottles to raise funds. Please bring e
along any cans and bottles in bags to our Aktion Club Meetings at the B
Communlty Centre. 4




Happy Birthday ST IDASY
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No Club Members with Birthdays in June. J Sl
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A Big Thank you To Carolyn and Peter for providing the

supper for our meetings and it was good to see Carolyn walking in after
her recent replacement knee operation

COMMUNITY SERVICE : At our last meeting Chris read out a special
thankyou letter from the Australian Lutheran Word Service for our donation of
$250. to support children in Africa who need help to enable them to go to school
by providing them with clothes, pens, bags etc. They told us about a young boy
refugee named Sabit, who can now continue at school so he can achieve his
dream of becoming a Doctor or Engineer and then go back to help out people in
his village and country

We had a good
turn out of
members at our
last meeting.
ﬁ

We look forward to (8
everyone coming
to the Bingo night PILLy
on Tuesday
the 3rd of June

Member reports:

Josh Scored good bowling numbers,162,105,126. He met Peter at Coles last week.

Simon Went to the camping show on Sunday and saw cars, caravans boats & motor bikes
Also went to the circus in town with Anne.

Trevor Had a flu injection in his shoulder. All his chickens have gone but still has gold fish.
Bill Goes to Options and works 4 days a week doing gardening.

Anne On Friday while traveling in the HCO car another lady hit
their car and damaged the mudguard. Anne showed us her
basketball medal and told us about her show ribbon.

Scott He brought his ten pin bowling medal and his bowling scores
were very good, 216, 199, and 216 including his handicap.

Michael A Had been to the Marion Hotel and had a schnitzel for lunch.

Charmaine Went to the Adelaide Goal with Day Options and saw the y
old gaol cells. Was checked at Hospital on the weekend and everything was good.

Barton Went to the Tailem bend Raceway with his brother who gave him a 50th birthday
present which was a fast lap ride in a Porsche. They then went up to the 4th floor
and watched the Go-carts. He has been busy working in the Kiwanis Book shop.

Jeremy Had won a bowling 'Star of The Week’ award and showed us a picture of his award
on his camera.

The Aktion Club Pledge
We pledge to be loyal members of our Aktion Club,




